
 

Please remember: 

 School starts at 7:55am. 
All children should be at 
school by this time. 

 Nursery, R1A and R1B 
finish at 11:30. Please be 
on time to collect your 
child. 

 School finishes at 
3:00pm. Please be on 
time to collect your 
child. 

 Khmer school finishes at 
4:30pm. Please be on 
time to collect your child 

 Read the parents’ notice 
board at the gate for 
updates. 

    Primary Principal’s Newsletter Dear Parents, 
It’s been another busy few weeks as many classes have been out on school trips. Year 3 have visited the 
climbing wall (what great climbers they all are), our French students took part in a sports day against 
Ecole Francais and many classes have now been to see the new school site. Saturday is our annual school 
fair so please come along with your family and enjoy the day. 

Sports Day 

School Fair 

This Saturday is our annual school fair in support of Angkor Children’s 
Hospital, Kantha Bopha and The Lake Clinic. The teachers and children 
have been very busy over the past couple of weeks organising their 
stalls and we have some very interesting ones this year! Thank you to 
all the parents who have already donated a voucher or prize 
for the raffle. If you have not yet done so and would like to offer this 
support, please see the office by Friday. We hope to see you all on Sat-
urday from 10am. 
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: 

Wednesday 1st March - Nursery-Year 1 (Nursery performing) 
Thursday 2nd March - Year 2-Year 6 (Yr5B performing) 

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard. 

On Thursday 26th January, students from years 3, 4, 5 and 6 joined together to take 
part in a Sports Day with Ecole Francais. The day included a wide range of events 
such as the 'mat race' and the 'egg and spoon race' as well as many more. Both teams 
showed great teamwork, enthusiasm and respect in all of the events and, even 
though the day was focused on having fun rather than winning, both schools showed 
that they have great ability on the field. Thank you to all the adults who helped out 
on the day and a special thanks to Mr Rob and Ms Sylvie for organising it. 

Kitchen of Hope 
If you have any old clothes that 
are too small or you don’t need 

anymore, please donate to 
kitchen of hope 

To find out more, visit 
https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/

kitchenofhope 

Well done! 


